

HHB Newsletter

It is our pleasure to share highlights from our department for the past few months in our quarterly newsletter! We have selected the more recent news, stories, publications, and opportunities from the spring.



Department News & Highlights

We are very excited to announce several changes in our department. Please join us in welcoming the following new employees:

- Dr. Lainie Ross, inaugural chair for the Department of Health Humanities & Bioethics
- Marc Ambrosi, Department Administrator
- Erin Lee, Administrator and Graduate Program Coordinator
- Dr. Jonathan Herington, Assistant Professor

Christine Donnelly has also been promoted to the position of Administrative Assistant.

Congratulations Chris!



Commencement 2023: Announcing our Newest Graduates

Congratulations to our most recent graduates from our MS Medical Humanities Program:

- Michelle Burack
- Alejandro Vera
- · Gretchen Stobbe



Upcoming Events

Stay up to date with our upcoming events. Don't forget to add them to your calendar!

READ MORE



Recent Seminar Recordings Available

Missed a chance to attend one of our seminars? Click the link below to check out our recorded seminars.

READ MORE



List of Current Faculty & Students

For a list of all of current faculty & students, please visit our website linked below.

READ MORE

Unsubscribe

601 Elmwood Ave. Box 676 Rochester, NY 14620

(585) 275-5800 erin_lee@urmc.rochester.edu https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/medical-humanities.aspx